
Dear Graduates,

Congratulations on your graduation from Vistula University.

This is a momentous occasion, and we are incredibly proud of your achievements. Your hard work, dedication, 
and perseverance have led you to this point, and we are honoured to have been a part of your academic journey.

As international students, you have brought unique perspectives and experiences to our community, and we 
are grateful for the diversity and richness you have added to our campus. We hope that your time at our 
university has been transformative, not only academically but also personally and professionally.

I am excited to extend an open invitation to our graduation ceremony that will take place on 27th May 2023 at 
the Hilton Warsaw. This event is a momentous occasion for all of us, and we are thrilled to share it with you. It 
will be a unique opportunity to celebrate the accomplishments of our students and the university community 
as a whole.

The ceremony will feature inspiring speeches, and our distinguished guests will honour our graduates with 
their presence. 

We warmly invite you, your families, your relatives and beloved friends to join us in celebrating this significant 
achievement. We know that they have been a significant source of support throughout your academic journey, 
and we encourage you to invite them to share in this momentous occasion. They have been a vital part of your 
success, and we want to recognize their contributions as well.

We look forward to celebrating with you and your loved ones.
Sincerely,

Prof. Wawrzyniec Konarski

Rector of Vistula University


